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Far North Queensland regional office
Ground Floor, Cnr Grafton and Hartley 
Street, Cairns
PO Box 2358, Cairns  QLD  4870

Our reference: 1909-13260 SRA
Your reference: 401304
Council reference: CA 3238/2019

6 August 2021

Niramaya Developments Pty Ltd
C/- Veris Australia Pty Ltd
PO Box 158
MACKAY QLD 4740
whitsundays@veris.com.au

Attention: Marcus Fossey

Dear Sir/Madam

Response to request to extend the information response period 
(Related to section 13.1 of the Development Assessment Rules)

The State Assessment and Referral Agency (SARA) received your request to extend the information 
response period on 2 August 2021 for your development application described below.

Location details

Street address: Bale Drive, Port Douglas

Real property description: Lot 906 on SP277141

Local government area: Douglas Shire Council

Application details

Development permit Material Change of Use - Multiple Dwellings, Short Term 
Accommodation, Food and Drink Outlet and Function Facility

SARA agrees to extend the information response period until 11 August 2022. 

SARA understands that you are actively working on preparing a response to its information request and 
advice notice and will be seeking a meeting to discuss the issues. 

I encourage you to contact SARA’s case officer to organise the meeting. 
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For further information please contact Anthony Westbury, Planning Officer, on 40373215 or via email 
CairnsSARA@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist.

Yours sincerely

Joanne Manson
A/Manager (Planning)

cc Douglas Shire Council, enquiries@douglas.qld.gov.au 


